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December 02, 2024

Dear Valued Customer,

This letter is to inform you that effective February 2025 design updates will be made to the products 
below. Please be advised that the tubing of the QUICK CATCH In-Line Suction Polyp Trap (710201) 
and SUCTION POLYP TRAP Four Chamber Trap (710202) will now be slightly frosted in appearance.

The performance, functionality and reliability of these products has not been impacted by this change.
Please review the original and updated designs below:

QUICK CATCH In-Line Suction Polyp Trap 
(710201)

SUCTION POLYP TRAP Four Chamber Trap 
(710202)

You will begin seeing this new design in orders shipped February 2025. Please note the product number, 
box quantity, and pricing all remain the same. 

STERIS strives to deliver the highest level of Customer support in the industry. As part of that 
commitment, we want to provide you with notice of these updates.

If you have any questions or require further support, please contact your STERIS Sales Representative.

Sincerely,

Michael McGrath
Vice President, Canada
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